
Please check the school calendar for 

more information: 
http://www.stpiusbowie.org/school-life/calendar/ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Thursday, October 12  

*9:00 to 11:45am, Field Day Grades 

3, 4, & 5 Postponed until 10-27 

*3:00 to 4:00pm, Art Club Meeting, 

Art Room  Cancelled for today 

 

Friday, October 13  

*No School ñProfessional 

Development Day  

 

Monday, October 16  

*PreK, K Field Trip 

*Used Book Sale Library 

*3:00 to 4:00pm, Striders Running 

Club, outside 

*3:00 to 3:45pm, Spanish K After 

School in SG1 

*7:00 to 8:00pm, Zumba Night for 

Parents in the Hall 

 

Tuesday, October 17  

*Used Book Sale Library 

*3:00 to 4:30pm, Life 101 Library 
 

Wednesday, October 18  

* Used Book Sale Library 

* Pizza and Bake Sale 

*10:30am, Class Mass 2nd-3rd in 

Church 

*3:00 to 4:30pm, Green Team Club 

- Science Lab 

 

Thursday, October 19  

*Used Book Sale Library 

 *TAG Day 

*7:00 to 9:00pm,CYO coaches 

meeting, Art room 

 

Friday, October 20  

*Used Book Sale Library 

*7:00 to 10:00pm, 7th & 8th Dance 

in Hall 

October 12, 2017  

ZUMBA NIGHT AT SPX  -  MONDAY 
St. Pius X Regional school is having itõs first Zumba Night!  Our 

own Mrs. Seppi and Club Rachel Fitness will be hosting the night .  

In case you donõt know what Zumba isé Zumba involves dance 

and aerobic movements performed to energetic music.   Please 

join us THIS MONDAY, October 16th from 7:00 to 

8:00pm in Nelson Hall.  Just bring your own water and the $5.00 admission fee.  This 

night is for ADULTS ONLY . 

ST. PIUS X  5 K WALK/RUN  
Calling all runners, walkers, striders or strollers!  St. Pius X Regional 

School is hosting a 5K Walk/Run on Saturday, October 28 at 8AM .  

Kids (and adults) can come dressed in costumes, if you like, or just run 

or walk as you are!  Register online using this link: SPX 5k Registration    

The cost is $25 for adults, $10 for kids and $60 for the entire family.  

All proceeds will benefit St. Pius X Regional School. 

SPX 

TRUNK OR TREAT  

Please join us for a safe and spirited night of Trick or 

Treating here at St. Pius X called TRUNK OR TREAT.   

On Friday, October 27th , from 5:00 to 6:30pm, parents 

may park and decorate their cars.  Then the parking lot will 

close and Trick or Treating will begin at 7:00pm and 

continue until 8:00pm.  Parents must register on our Sign Up 

Genius because we have a limited number of spots.  You 

must have a car registered for Trunk or Treat in order for your children to Trick or 

Treat here and we ask that you bring your own candy.  A prize will be awarded to the 

best decorated car.  Look for the flyer coming home today. 

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW, FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13TH.   

THIS IS A PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY FOR TEACHERS. 

http://stpiusbowie.org/school-life/calendar/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Dance
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Aerobics
https://www.active.com/bowie-md/running/distance-running/st-pius-x-regional-school-5k-2017
http://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=08C7C0D7FBCCFC66&cs=09CBBAD88FCD8B627B7D64745BB59BC8
http://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=08C7C0D7FBCCFC66&cs=09CBBAD88FCD8B627B7D64745BB59BC8


LUNCH TIME  -  ORDER NOW FOR NOVEMBER 
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November lunch orders must be placed by TODAY, October 12th .   Late orders may be placed 

from the 13th to the 15th of each month for the following month.   If you are interested in ordering  

from Main & Market, you will need to register online at  HTTPS://MAINANDMARKET.BOONLI.COM  

with our school password of CAVALIER22.  If you have questions, you should call Main & Market at 1-

800-381-6511 ext. 1 or email them at support@boonli.com. 

CHICK -FIL-A ORDER INFORMATION  

Our next Chick fil -A Day is Wednesday, November 1.   

The last day to order November Chick fil -A is Friday, October 27th .   

 

You can login to order by going to the SPX website and follow the link for Chick-fil-A or by directly 

logging into:   http://stpiusxschool.h1.hotlunchonline.net 
 

¶ If you have not previously created an account (prior year accounts are still active), you will need to create an account. You 

can place multiple children on one account. Again, be sure to place your child in the correct classroom   so that their 

lunch will get delivered to them!  

 

***If you do not receive a confirmation email with your order, you have not placed your order correctly.  Be sure 

to complete the entire check-out process.  Completed orders always receive a confirmation email.  

We have a day for giving thanks. We have two days for getting deals. Now we have #Giving Tuesday, a day dedicated 

to giving back. What is #GivingTuesday? #Giving Tuesday is a national movement 

to kick off the holiday season in a unique way by giving back.  Itõs where families, 

businesses, communities and students around the world come together for one 

common purpose: to celebrate generosity and to give. So save the date and 

consider making your contribution to St. Pius X Regional School on November 28th .  

GIVING TUESDAY IS IN NOVEMBER  

D O A  T E N 

OUR NEXT PIZZA DAY IS ON  WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18TH 
FOR THOSE WHO HAVE ALREADY PRE -ORDERED 

Mrs. Neitzey will be hosting a Used Book Sale in the school Library next week, October 

16-20. She is looking for Childrenõs Books to be donated to the Used Book Sale.  Please 

send donations directly to Mrs. Neitzey in the Library.  During the sale, students will make 

their purchases at their regularly scheduled library time. Paperbacks will be $0.50 and 

Hardbacks will be $1.00. All proceeds will be used to purchase new books for the school 

library. If you are interested in volunteering to help with the book sale, please contact Mrs. 

Neitzey at kneitzey@stpiusbowie.org or 301-262-0203 x13. VSP hours will be earned! Only 

those who have completed the Child Protection Program requirements will be able to assist 

with the sale. 

USED BOOK SALE -OCTOBER 16-20 IN THE SCHOOL LIBRARY  

http://stpiusxschool.h1.hotlunchonline.net
mailto:kneitzey@stpiusbowie.org
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News Notes submissions  

must be emailed to 

jmacdonald@stpiusbowie.org  by 

noon Monday to be 

published on Thursday 

St. Pius X  
Regional School  

14710 Annapolis Road 

Bowie, MD  20715 

Phone:  301-262-0203 

Fax:  301-805-8875 

Website:  stpiusbowie.org 

Email:  office@stpiusbowie.org 

Our Regional Parishes  

 

St. Pius X Catholic Church  

14720 Annapolis Road 

Bowie, MD 20715  

301-262-2141 

http://www.spxbowie.org/ 
 

Sacred Heart Parish   

16501 Annapolis Road 

Bowie, MD 20715 

301-262-0704 

http://www.sacredheartbowie.org 

 

Ascension Catholic Church   

12700 Lanham Severn Road 

Bowie, MD 20720 

301-262-2227 

http://www.ascensionbowie.com 

 

St. Edward the Confessor   

1940 Mitchellville Road 

Bowie, MD 20716 

301-249-9199 

http://www.stedwardbowie.org 

Building Faith, Values, 
Service, and Academic 
Excellence since 1962 . 

2016 Blue Ribbon School  

The Middle School Social Committee will be hosting a 

HALLOWEEN DANCE for SPX students only in grades 7 and 8 

on Friday, October 20th.  Costumes are optional. No facemasks. 

As always, appropriate attire is required.  Doors to Nelson Hall 

will open at 7:00pm.  The $10.00 price of admission will include: 

D.J., snacks, and drinks.  Door prizes will be awarded during the 

evening.  Parents-please pick up your children promptly between 

10:00 and 10:15pm.  PLEASE NOTE THAT IF A CHILD DOES NOT HAVE A 

PERMISSION SLIP SIGNED BY THEIR OWN PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN, 

THEY WILL NOT BE ALLOWED INTO NELSON HALL. Permission were sent home 

last week.  Extras will be available in the school office.  Any interested chaperones 

who are compliant with the Child Protection Policy, should contact Theresa 

Cartagirone at john.theresa@verizon.net.  Chaperones need to be available in the Hall 

from 6:15 to 11:00pm.  VSP hours will be earned for chaperoning. 

7TH AND 8 TH GRADE HALLOWEEN DANCE 
SOCIAL  -   FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20 TH  

PICTURE DAY  -  SAVE THE DATE  
LifeTouch Photography will be taking individual student 

photographs at our school on Tuesday, October 24.  Picture 

Day order forms, which describe the portrait packages that 

are available to be purchased this year,  will be distributed 

NEXT WEEK.  ALL STUDENTS will be photographed and 

the portraits will be used in the yearbook.  The students may 

dress out of uniform on this day and appropriate dress, as 

always, is required.  Order forms and payments must be 

returned to school with your child before the start of the school day on Tuesday, October 24. 

If you have any questions about picture day, or would like to volunteer to help on picture day, 

please contact Marilyn Dunscomb at 571-277-0689 or marilyndunscomb@aol.com.   

PK AND KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE FOR PROSPECTIVE 
STUDENTS 

Please tell your family and friends about our informal 

Open House for prospective families on Friday, 

November 3rd from 9:00 to 10:00am.  This informal 

Open House is for prospective families with PreK and 

Kindergarten students and we will have a special 

activity for our young visitors.  Families will receive information about our 

school and a guided tour as well.  

mailto:jmacdonald@stpiusbowie.org
http://stpiusbowie.org/
http://www.spxbowie.org/
http://www.sacredheartbowie.org/
http://www.ascensionbowie.com/
http://www.stedwardbowie.org/
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The Archdiocese of Washington works hard to keep Catholic education as affordable as possible. The 

Archdiocesan Tuition Assistance Program is available for students in grades PreK-12 who are applying to or 

currently enrolled in Catholic Schools within the Archdiocese of Washington (Washington, DC and Calvert, 

Charles, St. Maryõs, Montgomery and Prince Georgeõs counties in Maryland). 

All tuition assistance obtained through the archdiocese is based on financial need. Families must apply each 

year to receive assistance and need must be demonstrated each year to qualify. Applying for tuition aid has 

no bearing on whether a student is admitted to a school. 

To apply for tuition assistance from the Archdiocese of Washington for the 2018 ð 2019  school year, please 

click on the appropriate TADS link below. 

The deadline date to apply for Archdiocesan tuition assistance for the 2018 ð 2019 school 

year is Friday, December 1, 2017.  THIS APPLICATION IS REQUIRED FOR ANY TYPE 

OF FINANCIAL AID INCLUDING: ARCHDIOCESAN  AID, REGIONAL SCHOO L AID, AND 

PARISH AID.  

 

FitzGerald Program  

The FitzGerald Program offers tuition assistance to 9th-12th grade Catholic or non-Catholic students 

applying to a Catholic high school in the Archdiocese of Washington or to students currently enrolled in a 

Catholic high school in the archdiocese. Students must demonstrate financial need and show promise as 

future leaders for our Church and society. This award honors students who have proven leadership 

characteristics that the Catholic Church and Catholic schools wish to foster. 

The open application period for the 2018 ð 2019 FitzGerald Program begins Monday, October 2, 

2017.  Completed applications must be submitted by Friday, December 1, 2017 .  Click here to download 

an application form. 

If you have any questions regarding the application process, please contact the Manager for Funding & 

Enrollment at tuitionassistanceprogram@adw.org. 

*FINANCIAL AID FOR 2018 -2019 SCHOOL YEAR *  

APPLICATIONS NOW BEING ACCEPTED  

HALLOWEEN PARADE PK -3RD GRADES 

On October 31st the students in Kindergarten through 3 grades will participate 

in a Halloween parade in the back parking lot of school between 1:30 and 

2:00pm.  Students in PK will have their Halloween parade in the morning, and 

parents should plan to be in Nelson Hall by 8:40am. Costumes for all students 

are to be appropriate for a Catholic elementary school.  Costumes depicting 

violence and/or demonic characters are not appropriate.  A letter was sent 

home today to parents of students in grades PreK  -  3 with information and 

guidelines to help the day run smoothly.   

http://www.mytads.com/
http://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/2018-2019-FitzGerald-Program-Application.pdf
mailto:tuitionassistanceprogram@adw.org
https://mytads.com/?service=fa
https://mytads.com/?service=fa&lng=es


For your convenience, the HSPT  (High School Placement Test) will be 

administered in our school on Wednesday, November 29, 2017.  In order for your child to take the HSPT, you 

must register for the test online.   Registration opened on September 5, 2017   and closes on 

October 31, 2017.     Please contact your 8th grade homeroom teacher if you have any questions.  HSPT timeline: 

 

October 31 :  HSPT Online Registration closes 

November 3  -  Parent input for transcripts due 

November 20 :  Window for selecting High School Choice(s) opens.  Families return to the HSPT registration page 

            to make high school selections online. 

November 27:  Students return the Authorization to Release Records Form to their 8th grade teacher along with a  

             copy of their HSPT  registration confirmation letter.   

November 29:  HSPT is administered at SPX 

December 11 :  Window for selecting High School Choice(s) closes 

January 2018:  Test results are sent to Catholic Elementary and High Schools. 

 

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION  
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM  

The Maryland State Council of the Knights of Columbus in partnership with the Knights of Columbus Insurance 

Advisors is the sponsor of several High School Scholarships  for its members and for Catholic students in general.  

Below is a brief summary of these scholarships and information regarding eligibility for scholarship awards. 

 

THE FREDERICK M. GOSSMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP  

Designed to assist those Brother Knights holding membership in councils within the jurisdiction of Maryland in paying 

tuition for their sons and daughters at accredited Catholic High Schools; three grants of $1,500 per year for up to 

four years, will be awarded.  Awards will be made on the basis of academic excellence, personal qualifications, and 

financial need.  The children of deceased members are also eligible, provided the member was in good standing at the 

time of death. 

 

THE WILLIAM J. OõBRIEN JR. MEMORIAL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP 

Three grants of $1,500 per year for up to four years will be awarded.  This program is open to any Catholic studen t 

who is a resident of the State of Maryland to include children and grandchildren of a member of a Knights of 

Columbus council within the jurisdiction of Maryland.  Applicants must have been officially accepted at or must be 

students at accredited Catholic High Schools.  Applications will be judged on academic excellence, personal 

qualifications, and financial need. 

 

Application period is from October 1, 2017 to February 1, 2018  All applications must be received by the Scholarship 

Committee no later than February 1, 2018. Go to the Knightõs webpage, http://www.kofc-md.org/ , then click on the 

scholarship opportunities link. 

ALL ABOUT 8TH GRADE  
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1. 2018 GALA 

Anyone interested in getting your hours in a fun way with a big group of people?  

We will be having our first Gala 2018 meeting on October 26th at 7:00pm in the 

school library.  If you are interested in helping us put together the party of the 

year, please come join us.  There are small jobs, jobs you can do at home, and 

many other jobs to be filled.  Please email jschrom@stpiusbowie.org  if you have any questions.  

Hope to see you on October 26th.  

 

 

2. PIZZA DAY BAKERS 

The school is looking for bakers to commit to providing 2 dozen baked items for EACH 

bake sale. Bake sales occur with each Pizza Day. When you commit to baking, you are 

committing to the entire school year.   VSP hours will be awarded.  If you would like to 

participate, please send an email to Eileen Granzow at spxbakesale@gmail.com  with your 

name, your child's name and classroom. We can only take a limited number of volunteers for 

this activity. If you have any questions about the Pizza Day Bake Sale, please contact  spxbakesale@gmail.com  

 

 

3.  COMPUTER LAB VOLUNTEERS 

Mrs. Snyder in our Computer Lab is looking for volunteers to help with PK 

through 3rd grade Computer Classes.  If you are in compliance with our Child 

Protection Policies, please download the Computer Lab Application and return 

the completed form to Mrs. Snyder.  Morning and afternoon time slots are 

available and this schedule will change quarterly.  You do not need to volunteer 

for your childõs lab time.  Thank you in advance for your help. 

 

 

4.  H.S.A. TREASURER 

Would you like to join the Home School Association (HSA) Board? Are you 

good with numbers?  Would you like to earn VSP hours? If the answer is yes, then 

consider joining the HSA Board as Treasurer. If you are interested in the position, please 

email Mrs. Jackie Rickers, HSA President,  at jmaymaster@hotmail.com. 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES  

NEEDED  

mailto:jschrom@stpiusbowie.org
mailto:spxbakesale@gmail.com
mailto:spxbakesale@gmail.com
https://www.stpiusbowie.org/files/8215/0539/0291/Computer_Lab_Volunteers_2017-2018.pdf
mailto:jmaymaster@hotmail.com
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At the time of enrollment and re-enrollment through TADS, each family agreed to the terms of our Volunteer Service 

Program (VSP).  This requires families to either work the required number of volunteer hours (20 hours for a 2 parent 

household, or 10 hours for a single parent household), or make a monetary payment for the required hours.  If you 

chose to work the required hours, you must be submit volunteer hours electronically on our volunteer website called 

Track it Forward.    All new families will need to create one account per family.  Returning families can still use their 

current account.  We would like to streamline the accounts to just one per family, so feel free to edit your first name 

to include both volunteering family members (ex. Mary and Joseph +last name) and delete your second account.  

Please remember to  log your hours as soon as you complete them.  Create an account here: 

   https://www.trackitforward.com/site/st-pius-x-regional-school?type=register.   

       If you have any questions, please contact Nanette Lowe at nanette_lowe@yahoo.com.  Details about  family VSP 

requirements can be found on pages 25ñ26 of the 2017-2018 Parent-Student Handbook.  

VOLUNTEER SERVICE PROGRAM  

St. Pius X Regional School invites all students to enter our Christmas Card 

Contest.  We would like a student to design our 2017 school Christmas 

Card and hope your student will enter their design.  The contest is open to 

all SPX students and begins on Monday, October 16th.  Interested students 

may request the òofficial paperó that the design must be made on from our 

Art teacher, Mrs. Baden.  Please return your design to Mrs. Baden by 

Wednesday, November 8th.  Donõt forget to put your name and homeroom on the back of the paper. 

CHRISTMAS CARD CONTEST  

Hurry! Itõs not too late. Yes, you can still sign up for the after-school Kindergarten Spanish class. 

Although the class began on October 2, there is more room for students who did not get a 

chance to register.  The class meets after school, from 3:00 ð 3:45 pm, for children currently 

enrolled as SPX kindergarten students.  The purpose of this after school enrichment program is 

to introduce the students to Spanish in a fun way. The students learn bilingual and Spanish songs, 

play interactive games using the target language, hear bilingual stories, watch short Spanish or 

bilingual video clips, and do carefully designed worksheets to support the themes  

Click on this link,  registration forms,  to obtain a registration form, or pick up a form at the front desk. To register , 

please send the registration form, along with the first semester payment, to their childõs homeroom teacher. Mark the 

envelope òAfter-School Spanish.ó  If you are registering late, you must e-mail the teacher, Mrs. Rebecca Estrada, at 

restrada@stpiusbowie.org, to coordinate your registrationΦ  

AFTER SCHOOL SPANISH FOR  KINDERGARTEN  -  DEADLINE EXTENDED  

https://www.trackitforward.com/site/st-pius-x-regional-school?type=register.
mailto:nanette_lowe@yahoo.com
https://www.stpiusbowie.org/files/6615/0531/4856/After_School_Spanish_Registration_2017-2018_Kindergarteners.pdf
mailto:restrada@stpiusbowie.org

